June 19, 2024

ATTENTION LIMITED ENERGY UNIT MEMBERS:

The vote results are as follows:

Do you approve the newest contract offer from NECA?	Total	Percent
YES (RECOMMENDED BY BARGAINING COMMITTEE)	630	85.14
NO.	110	14.86

Total 740

It has been a long journey that started back in October with our first ever strategic planning retreat. Many meetings, long nights and long weekends. I cannot express how proud I am of this Unit with their commitment and Solidarity.

Throughout this process, I witnessed members holding each other up, making sure they have food for their families, fixing each other's cars, providing rides to the doctor, pulling the change from their own pockets when they hear of a Sibling in need. The bonds formed during this will make us stronger than ever.

You constantly impress me with your actions. I am honored to be your representative.

The strike is over, and it is time to return to work. I know this doesn't mean your struggles are over. Please reach out. If you cannot reach me, please contact Trina Chapa at lu46intern4@ibew46.com or (253) 656-8003 or Vernon Counsellor at lu46intern2@ibew46.com or (253) 656-9960. We are here for you.

One day longer, one day stronger.

Megan Kirby(She/They)

Limited Energy Business Representative & Press Secretary IBEW Local 46

Cell: (253) 499-2773